Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: RO0099 PHONE_LOG 2010-11-03
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Wed 11/3/2010 10:35 AM

End: Wed 11/3/2010 10:35 AM

Duration: 0 hours

Phone call with Ann Conner of PGE and Susan Gallardo of AME Geomatrix. Agreed that screening the upper two depth
intervals for all metals at the five requested sampling locations was acceptable. All metals would be analyzed for the
upper two depth intervals and the deeper samples would be run only if screening criteria were exceeded in upper two
samples. The soil samples have already been collected. They questioned need for groundwater sampling due to
potential exceedances not related to site. Groundwater samples for metals are needed for site.



